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DEDICATION

The Town Report is dedicated to the Pine Grove Grange
#298 in honor of their 100th Anniversary this year.

The Grange and its members have continuously donated
their time, energy and financial resources to the Town of
Bath and its residents.

The Grange’s first act of community service was the
donation of the large round table and chairs in the Library in
1948. Since that time, the Grange has regularly contributed

to the Town of Bath and surrounding communities. They
have reached people of all ages through their efforts.

The Town of Bath is proud to have this worthy organization
in our community and appreciate all their efforts.

Congratulations on your 100th year!























































































































































































































































